
Unit   207   Board   of   Director’s   Meeting,   July   11,   2017 
 
 
 
Jo   Dee   Bowen   called   the   meeting   to   order   and   established   quorum   at   3:04   PM 
 
Members   Present:    Julie   McKenna,   Jo   Dee   Bowen,   Dean   Truair,   Harry   Ingham   and   George 
Watkins 
 
Electronically   approved   minutes   for   June   are   posted   on   the   Unit   website. 
 
Jo   Dee   Bowen   gave   the   Treasurer’s   report.       A   motion   was   made   and   approved   to   accept   the 
report. 
 
New   Business 
 
Paul   Cuneo   will   visit   our   Unit   in   August. 
 
Scheduling   change      for   May   2018   Sectional   was   discussed.   (District   rescheduled   events) 
 
Committee   member   Dean   Truair   gave   a   report   on   possible   ways   to   enhance   Unit   member's 
participation   at   Unit      clubs.   Chairman   Pam   LaShelle   will   give   a   further   report   in   August. 
 
Harry   gave   a   report   on   Publicity   and   a   schedule   for   Club   visits. 
 
Dog   Days   of   Summer   event   committee   is   discussing   ideas   through   emails. 
 
 
Upcoming   events 
 
Dog   Days   of   Summer,   August   5   -   one   session,   free   to   all   Unit      members 
NLM   Regional,   August   24-27  
Thanksgiving/member   appreciation   --   two   sessions   with   lunch,   free   to   Unit   members 
Holiday   Party   (December)   --   two   sessions   with   lunch,   free   to   Unit   members 
 
Meeting   adjourned   at   3:32   PM 


